
 

 

 

 
 

Cordially Invites You To Our…. 

Come Learn More about Our Program 

 

The Precious Pearls is a program dedicated to the empowerment of middle school 

girls in Desoto County through three features:  

 Exposure to new experiences 

 Developmental workshops 

 An individual connection with a mentor 
 

If you are the parent of a 6th - 8th grade girl, please join us!  
Please contact Shameka Hollimon @ 863.244.8482 for more details.  

Empowering girls with the belief that they are 
unique, valuable, and made for excellence 

 

Informational 

Precious Pearls 

   
 

Tuesday, September 23 
6:00 PM 

Minnie L. Brown Enrichment Center 
Elizabeth Missionary Baptist Church 

108 S. Orange Ave. | Arcadia, FL 34266 
 

 


